
_________

Government House , 
Ottawa.

March 29th 1927.

My dear General,

I have received your letter of 

the 26th asking that His Excellency should become 

the Patron of the Canadian national Committee far

I feel sure that His Excellency 

will be only too glad to give his consent but,unless 

you consider the matter to be an urgent one,I propose

Mental Hygiene.

to retain your letter to lay before him on his 

return from the tour at the end of Aprils
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